
 
 

Notice of 
SHAPA Annual General Meeting 

and the 2022 Awards Presentation 
 
 

 
Will be held at the Brooklands Museum  

Weybridge KT13 0SL 
 
 

Wednesday 27th April 2022 
Starting at 18:30 

 

 
Any members wanting to put forward either nominees for Council and/or any 
proposed resolutions (both require to be seconded by another member) should 
notify the General Secretary by email before Friday 1st April 2022 at the latest. 
 
 

Ian Birkinshaw 
General Secretary 
1st  March 2022 

 
info@shapa.co.uk 
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